
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
I am writing to give you some information about the year 11 Prom on the 30th of June 2023.  
 
The Prom is a celebration of the successful time students have spent at the City of Derby Academy, so we are delighted 
to be able to offer the Prom free of charge to those students who have consistently achieved over 95% attendance and 
behaviour. 
 
Unfortunately, students will not be allowed to attend the Prom if: 
• they are suspended for any reason, internal or external, from the start of April. 
• they do not attend all their exams (unless there are valid reasons). 
 
Tickets for those who do not qualify for a free ticket will be £20 each, with 100 places available on a first come, first served 
basis. This will include a buffet-style meal. There will be a professional photographer available on the night who will print 
photos on the night, selling them at £12 for 1, or 3 for £25. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the year team.  
 
Mrs Goodman (Head of Year) mgoodman@cityofderbyacademy.org  
Miss Baker (Deputy Head of Year) abaker@cityofderbyacademy.org  
 
Yours faithfully,  

  
 
 
 

Mrs M Goodman   
Head of Year 11  
'Improving the life chances of all students'  
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